Shobnall Primary School



8th March 2017

Dear Parents

Return of School Library Service books

After careful thought we have decided to re-allocate the funds currently used for the School Library Service. We are going to buy our own books so that they will be more precisely fitted to our pupils' needs and wishes. This means that we have to return the 637 items on loan to us. Obviously some of these are currently on loan to pupils.

All books should be returned to the school as soon as possible please, and certainly **before the end of March**. Those which are not from the School Library Service can then be borrowed again straight away if required.

If you have any questions about this please contact the school office or Mrs Hill, we will do our best to help. If you or your child would like to request that the library stocks any particular book or topic we are very happy to receive suggestions.

A slip is attached below for your ideas. Please return it to the blue returns box in the library Thanks very much for your suggestions and for the prompt return of books.

Yours sincerely,

Mr R Cruise Headteacher

Χ.....

Book Suggestions for KS2 Library

You can suggest authors, titles, genres e.g. fantasy, comedy, adventure, mystery, horror... Have you looked for a particular book or subject and not found it? Subjects you are interested in - sport, science, animals, cookery, space, geography, dancing...you name it, we want to know.













